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Comments: This project is not in the best interest of the Public.

 

Holland Lake Lodge is on public land. Per USFS regulations, resort

special use permits MUST be REJECTED if the they are not in the best interest of of the public. Major expansion

of the luxury resort accommodations available exclusively to those paying $300- $340/night or more, is NOTin

the best interest of the public.

 

 

Please do not approve any special use permits.

 

 


